

December 10, 2015

City Council President Brian K. Gomes Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Gomes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of SIX THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$6,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from TRAFFIC CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

TRAFFIC CAPITAL OUTLAY......\$6,000.00

Sincerely,

Jonathan W.Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sm/t



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

December 17, 2015

ORDERED, that the sum of SIX THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$6,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from TRAFFIC CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

TRAFFIC CAPITAL OUTLAY......\$6,000.00

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



Jon Mitchell, Mayor

City of New Bedford

OFFICE OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION

The Elm Street Garage 51 Elm Street New Bedford, MA 02740 Tel. (508) 961-3153

Fax: (508) 979-1716

Scott Downing Parking Clerk

To:

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell

From: Scott Downing, Executive Secretary/Parking Clerk

Date: November 17, 2015

Re:

FY16 Transfer Request

The Office of the Traffic Commission is requesting a Budget Transfer in the amount of Six Thousand Dollars and 00/100 (\$6,000.00) to be transferred from the City of New Bedford - Traffic Commission account 02930000-520270 (Computer Data Processing), to City of New Bedford - Traffic Commission account 02930000-588320 (Minor Equipment Capital) to correct error made when original budget was prepared for fiscal year 2016,

Sincerely,

Scott Downing

Executive Secretary/Parking Clerk

cc: Ari Sky

Robert Ekstrom

\$37,886 available @12/04/2015-